
 

VVVF4 to VVVF5 Adaption Instructions 
The following adaption will need to be made in order to use the upgraded VVVF5 door control module 
in place of a VVVF4 or VVVF4+ unit. 

The existing VF motor plug should be positioned in the input side of the new VVVF5 unit using the top 4 
pins. A small section should be cut away using cutters from the input plug of the VVVF5 unit in order for 
the existing motor plug to fit correctly as shown below: 

 

       

VF motor plug position in VVVF5 unit 

Cut away highlighted section  


